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Dear Parents 

 

This week is Mental Health Awareness week and during the week we have had 

daily class assemblies on this subject and shared a poster with them, which is 

now displayed in each classroom. Also, that each class is writing their own class 

Well-being Charter. 

 

In Starling class we have been looking at persuasive 

language, marketing and advertising of products. We are 

designing our own cereals and have been looking at and 

tasting actual cereals.  

Whilst tasting some Kellogg’s cereal the children noticed a 

missing possessive apostrophe on the pack of ‘Zimmys 

Choco Dragon Eggs’. 

We have written formal letters to Kellogg’s to let them 

know what we have found. 

Fingers crossed we get a reply. 

 

 

UPDATE – Kellogg’s have been in touch with Miss Palmer to say: 

“The children are very smart and attentive, both are commendable qualities that we 

hope they will keep up! 

The apostrophe is indeed missing from the title, which should in fact show the 

possessive connotation to say that "the choco dragon eggs belong to Zimmy". 

Your children's feedback has been shared with our management, who will take the 

appropriate steps to amend this mistake.” 

 

They will also be sending a formal letter back to the children! 

 

Kingfisher class have been studying Ancient Greece and have designed and 

made their own Ancient Greek artefacts using clay.  
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Last week they were shown photos of 

pottery that archaeologists have 

found and believe belonged to the 

Ancient Greeks. They used these to 

help them design their own Greek 

pottery. After being shown how to 

make a thumb pot using clay, they 

then made their own pot, adding 

handles and patterns according to 

their design. Each pot is unique and 

the children were really proud of what they had made. 

This week they will paint them in authentic colours. We will show you the finished 

pots when completed!  

 

It seems that the fun never stops in Robin and Puffin 

classes!  From dinosaurs in Puffin class to castles in Robin 

class!  The children have also been learning about 

lifecycles, butterflies and growing sunflowers.  The 

children were so excited to take about their learning! 
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Next Thursday, Caterlink are putting on a Pizza Menu so please see below for the 

change to the menu. 

 

Also attached to the bulletin is an amended term dates for the next school year.  

There is an additional holiday next year to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee.  Schools were allowed to opt for a day around the half term and so we 

will have Monday 6 June 2022 as an extra holiday day. 

 

 

 
 

Friday 21st May 2021 
Next Friday we will be holding our own Race for Life event!  Please can the 

children come into school wearing their PE kit and trainers but jazz up your look  

with something pink and/or blue which are the Cancer UK colours. 

During the afternoon, the children will be completing an active mile course 

around the playground and field.  They can either walk or jog the course for 20 

minutes and will get a medal for taking part.  (Please note that there will be 

different time slots for KS1 and KS2). 

We really want to support this charity and are asking that you make a donation 

via our JustGiving page: 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/cusgarne-school 

 

 

Finally with lockdown easing from next week, we are asking that parents still 

maintain their distance and wear a face covering (unless exempt).   

 
Have a great weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/cusgarne-school
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With the G7 coming to Cornwall 11-13 June, the police have asked us to share the following: 

 

 


